
 

Canbedone Productions Grant 

The Public Accounts Committee is continuing with its review into a £200,000 grant provided 
by the Economic Development Department to a company intending to shoot part of a film in 
the Island. Deputy Tracey Vallois, the Chairman of the PAC stated: 
 

“It has come to my attention that there have been threats and unpleasant comments 
made towards the Chief Officer of Economic Development and his family during our 
review over the Film Grant of £200,000.  Although we understand the concern from 
the public over the governance and amount of money issued, the Public Accounts 
Committee would like to make it clear that we do not condone threats being made at 
any level towards Public Sector Employees. 

We are yet to complete our evidence based review into this matter and therefore are 
not in a position to detail and explain the outcome at this point.  Once our review has 
been completed the public will be able to have access to our report via the States 
Bookshop or the Scrutiny website www.scrutiny.gov.je.” 

The Committee is completing the review and the report is expected to be published in the 
middle of March. 


